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Disclaimer: 

 
I will attempt to put out a newsletter until we can find a 

more capably and computer savvy person.  I tried to use 

Vance’s format, but could not make it work so had to resort 

to Microsoft Word and hope this format will work for most. 

 

Meeting Time & Place 
 

KACC, basement at 6:30 P.M. on January 10, 2008 

 

Programs/Demos 

 
January 2008 – L.A. Cude will demo lacquer spraying 

techniques. 

 

February 2008 – Larry Werth – Japan Paints and patination 

of silverleaf. 

 



The rest of the year is open, so will be asking for help. 

 

Misc. News and Information 

 
Bill Hussey will be putting together an order for Craft 

Supply. 

 

We will have to generate a new list of people responsible 

for cookies/drinks, so I (Larry Werth) will supply for 

January meeting. 

 

We will be collecting dues for 2008 which 

are $35 for single or $40 for family. 

 

“The BIG CHIPS” of HCT 
 

Hill country turners is a chapter of the American 

Association of Woodturners dedicated to providing 

education, information and a place to meet and discuss 

woodworking and woodturning. 

 

President:  Johnny Jones          Vice President:  Larry Werth 

(830) 537-4503                                              (830) 995-5225 

 

 

Treasurer:  Barbie Holton         Secretary:        Jerry Bennett 

(830)257-1773                                               (830) 249-2004 

 

 

mailto:leftj@gvtc.com
mailto:lwerth@hctc.net
mailto:bholton@ktc.com
mailto:gpbennett@earthlink.net


Special 

Events:  Bill Hussey                      Newsletter:  Larry Werth 

(830) 896-8093                                             (830) 995-5225  

  

 

Library:  Joe Ripkin                      Video/Audio: Don Kaiser 

(830) 336-4836                                             (830) 966-3314 

 

 

KACC Liaison:  Uel Clanton 

(830) 896-5288 

 

 

 

 

mailto:huzz@ktc.com
mailto:lwerth@hctc.net
mailto:jripkin@gvtc.com
mailto:caserv@swtexas.net

